September 6, 1935

Dear Mr. Steele:

I am very bhappy to get your letter
of August Z9th.

Jack has really demonmstrated more
tnls summer than ever before. Of cour:se,
=8 1 have always told you, I would place
a bet that he has everything to go & long
distance, and 1 am convinced now that he
1s on his way. It was more than kind of
you to write this and 1 am very pleased
that his handling of the matter showed
real intelligence, whichi I know he possesses,
and cooperation with you who have been so
hegpful.

We are salling for England on the
25th and I plam to have Jack meet the bIgh
officlals of three or four countries before
he starts school.

My kindest regards to you and my ap-
preciation for all the Choate School has
dane for Jack,

8incerely,

Mr. George Stecle
Assistznt Headmaster

The Choate School
Wallingford, Connecticut.
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